
Londonderry Development Commission – Housing 

Matters. Memorandum of a meeting held on 21 April 

1969. 

 

This file contains two pages from the official Memorandum of the 

first meeting of the Londonderry Development Commission to 

discuss housing. This unelected body took over the functions of 

the Londonderry Corporation in April 1969 when the council was 

suspended. 

 

Many popular accounts suggest that the Development Commission 

introduced a points scheme for the allocation of council houses 

where previously there was no such scheme. The Memorandum 

shows that this is quite incorrect. 

 

The first page of the Memorandum is included simply to set the 

scene and show who was present. The second page reproduced 

here is actually page six of the Memorandum. The reader’s 

attention is drawn to Item 14 POINTS SCHEME FOR THE 

ALLOCATION OF DWELLINGS. It states that “Having heard the 

views of the Clerk, it was agreed that the Points Scheme presently 

in use in Londonderry County Borough be employed in the 

allocation of dwellings situated in the area of Londonderry Urban 

District until further notice.” 

 

This demonstrated that a points scheme was being used by the 

Londonderry Corporation and that it was deemed fit for purpose. 

 

The document is reproduced courtesy of Derry City & Strabane 

District Council, Archive Service.  



  



 


